Jamie Turlinﬁton

From: Jamie Turlington

Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 9:02 AM
To: ‘Tony Adkins'

Subject: RE: Question

Hey Tony,

The work top cooler would satisfy the requirement for refrigeration provided it is adequate for the operation. It is
difficult to know if it will be adequate until you begin operating. It is possible you will need a chef base or a single door
reach in in the room if the work top is not sufficient. A condition will be placed on the permit requiring additional
refrigeration if violations are found. If this happens, a thirty day intent to suspend will be issued to allow time to get the
additional refrigeration in the room.

In addition to the refrigeration in the cook room, the following items were discussed at the walk through yesterday and
will need to be corrected prior to a permit being issued:

1-Flanges needed around holes where pipes enter walls.

2-Rusty shelving in reach in cooler.

3-Fill hole in floor in cooler room.

4-Install dishmachine and provide tables or raceways on either side of machine. Provide additional shelving for air drying
and storage of clean utensils.

5-Close up openings along walls, trim, wall coving.

6-Provide a handsink in bar area. Discussed placement of handsink between prep sink and ice machine.

7-Barrier needed around waitress area in dining room.

8-Provide a cabinet to serve as a barrier to prep sink at bar area and to serve as a storage area for WIFl equipment.
9-Provide washable ceiling tiles.

10-Clean equipment and finishes.

This is not a complete list. I'll need to verify coolers and hot holding equipment are working properly by holding proper
temps and final installation of equipment. I'd like to do another walk through when you have completed this list and
prior to the final walk through.

Please let me know if you have questions about any of this. Let me know when you are ready for me to come back.

Thank you,

Jamie Turlington, REHS

Harnett County Health Department
Environmental Health Section

From: Tony Adkins <tonyadkins0703@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 7:17 PM

To: Jamie Turlington <jturlington@harnett.org>
Subject: Re: Question

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



